

Homer, Louisiana May 26, 1994

070 - 3070

Mr. John W.N. Hickey, Chief Enrichment Branch Division of Fuel Cycle Safety & Safeguards U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dean Mr. Hickey:

I have been informed that you plan to visit Claiborne Parish on June 7, 1994 for the purpose of inspecting the site of the proposed uranium enrichment plant and to visit with black residents of the nearby communities, Center Springs and Forest Grove.

Fortunately June 7, 1994 is the date of the regular monthly meeting of C.A.N.T. (Citizens Against Muclear Trash). Since June 7 is on Tuesday, a normal workday, if you can arrange to attend the C.A.N.T. meeting, I am sure that it will make your visit more meaningful.

The C.A.N.T. meeting will be held at 7:00 P.M. in the Forest Corove M.E. Church. On behalf of the residents of Center Springs and Forest Crove, I thank you for coming to Claiborne Parish to hear our concerns on the plant issue.

Note: Your reply may be faxed to 318/927-6942. This number is multiple use phone/fax. Call first to assure that the line is clear.

Koy Mardis Mardis

C.A.N.T. member and Claiborne

Parish Police Juran

070051

VF013